
Remington Elementary School SAC 
Minutes were approved 
 
Celebrations- 

● Muffins for Moms was a huge success 11/6 
● Watch Dog Dads initial meeting 11/14 
● Trunk or Treat had a great turn-out 
● All Remington Reads is coming up- available on Tumble Books for primary and 

struggling readers 
● Veterans Day celebration is coming up 
● Progress monitoring of green and blue students is showing great gains 

 
DAC 

● MLO Committee- needs members 
● Charter Sub Committee- meeting to review applications 
● Parent Engagement Committee- working on school year calendar 

 
UIP (Unified Improvement Plan) 

● Remington is meeting the goals that were set 
● Math Interventions are showing great growth 
● Science is only tested in 5th grade, so we are working on ways to improve student 

success by developing curriculum for topics that are not included in CKLA 
● Title money is being spent to support student success and aligns with the improvement 

plan 
 
Principal Reports 
What is going well at Remington: 

● Kindergarten- reading beginnings of words to blend sounds; retelling when reading 
fiction and nonfiction 

● First- moving into Mayan and Aztec Civilization; planning and drafting narrative writing; 
making groups of 10 in math and fluency facts 

● Second- adding and subtracting with bundling; personal narrative writing; finishing Greek 
Myth Unit; community circles  

● Third- reading and math interventions are showing a lot of growth 
● Sped.- pushing in and pulling out is going well with all grade levels 
● Literacy Grant is showing great growth 
● New music teacher- Jason Meyers 

 
Next SAC meeting is December 4. 
 
 
 
 


